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Dr. Joseph M, Hendrie

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D, C, 20545

Pear Dr, Hendrie:
Efghteen copies of the following are transmitted
for the informatiom of the Committee:
DUKE_PONLR COMPANY
(Oconce 'uclear Station Units 1, 2, and 3)

AEC letter dated April 15, 1970 to Duke Power Company requesting

additional information required to continue our revievw of the
FSAR.

Sincerely,

it B Tivsans-

Peter A, Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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